
 
 
June 29, 2018 
 
Attn: Lance Miles 
Steamboat Ski and Resort  
2305 Mt. Werner Circle 
Steamboat Springs, CO 
80487 
 
Re: Letter of Acceptance for Building Permit Closeout – Steamboat Ski and Resort 
Alpine Coaster No. B-16-198 
 
Dear Mr. Miles, 
 
Today Dave Tegtmeyer and I inspected the Alpine Coaster project for compliance with 
City stormwater regulations. It was determined that all ground disturbance activities 
have been completed and the required revegetation of 70% of pre-disturbance levels 
has been established. The City accepts the project as completed and determines that 
permit B-16-198 can be closed at this time.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott Slamal 
Stormwater and Engineering Inspector 
City of Steamboat Springs 
(970) 871-8236 
 
Cc..Dave Tegtmeyer, Steamboat Ski Resort; Kelly Romero-Heaney, City of Steamboat 
Water Resources Manager, Malea Michael-Ferrier, Routt County 
 
 
 


